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Statement From State Senator Jose R. Peralta on Ethics Reform Agreement

"This agreement sends a clear message to taxpayers, voters and all New Yorkers about the

commitment of the governor and legislature to reform and better government," said State

Senator Jose R. Peralta.  "We're taking a significant step toward beginning to restore at least

some level of public confidence in state government."
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